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SEAFRONT SCOOP 
 
KARENõS CATCH UP 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome 

I would like to welcome back Zara Bould to our school this week on work experience.  Zara 
is currently in year 10 at Newhaven College and asked if she could complete her work 
experience placement at our school.  Zara will be working in all areas of the school this 
week.  We are excited to have her here. Welcome back Zara. 

 

Congratulations 

It is not only our students who are kicking goals in events at the moment.  John Manning 
was part of the premiership C Grade Phillip Island Cricket side on the weekend.  Well done 
John! 

 

Last day of term 

I am looking forward to Thursday and the School Athletics and Pump track as well as the 
special lunch that the Parents Club are putting on for all.  What a great way to end our 
term. 

I cannot believe that it is the end of term ð where has this term gone?  It has been a 
wonderful term with all children settling into school well.  There have been a lot of 
important events this term that we should celebrate including 3-6 swimming, District 
Sports and for some the Regionals and school photos.   

I hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable break, I am looking forward to turning the alarm 
off and spending time with family and friends.  Donõt forget that school finishes at 
2.30pm on Thursday and we will see everyone back on MONDAY 16th April, 2018. 

 

Have a great week, 

Karen  

 

 

 

 

SAN REMO PRIMARY SCHOOL Issue 9 
27th March, 2018 

 

MARCH 

Tue 27th School Council 

Thur 29th Athletics Day  

  Last day Term 1 

  2.30 dismissal 

APRIL 

Mon 16th Term 2 starts 

Fri 20th  Pub Raffle 

Wed 25th ANZAC day 

Fri 27th  Dist. Athletics 

 

MAY 

Fri 4th  Pub Raffle 

Tue 15th School Council 

Fri 18th  Gr 5/6 Soccer 

Wed 23rd - 

Fri 25th  Gr 3/4 Camp 

 

JUNE 

Fri 1st  Dist Football/ 
  Netball 

Fri 1st  Pub Raffle 

Wed 6th - 

Fri 8th  Gr 5/6 Camp 

Tue 19th School Council 

Fri 29th  Pub Raffle 

Fri 29th  Last day Term 2 

  2.30 dismissal 

  

 

Ph 56785354    

Email: 

san.remo.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au       

Web:    

www.san- remo- ps.vic.edu.au 

OSHC. Ph: 0459 724 685  
 

For all payments:   

Bendigo Bank 
BSB: 633 000      

Acc #: 161 124 292     
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ENVIRONMENTAL LEADERS- WEEKLY FACTS 
 

*  285 pieces of plastic were found in a 
 90 day old baby shearwater 
*  Our local pub The Westernport uses 
 45 thousand straws each year 
*  27 thousand trees are cut down     
 every day so all the world can have 
 toilet paper 
*  Scientist have discovered a plastic 
 deposit four times the size of France 
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WORKERS OF THE WEEKñWeek Ending 23rd March 

PW Grace for always listening with ears, eyes and heart! 

1H Buster for his detailed recount in writing. 

1/2 V Max for being a positive and supportive classmate. 

3/4 MH Xavier for his excellent effort with reading at home. 

3/4 T Lily for displaying wonderful attitude and persistence with her learning. 

5/6 SH Matilda for fantastic peer teaching to others using decimat, 

5/6 G Paddy for always putting in 100% effort to all activities. 

 

 

 Izzi Macs   Kealey Trewavis  

 Gemma van den Broek  

 Lalita Yahpae  Jaycee Trewavis  

 Ruby Mowlam  Tilly Stapleton  

 Hayley Shaw   Clinton Wadley  

 Gypsy Tonkin   Layla Wookey  

 Richie Messerer  

SUNSMART 

A reminder that all students                                                
MUST wear a broad brimmed                                                           
hat during Term 4.                                                                             
All students not wearing hats                                                                    
will remain in the undercover                                                         
areas. 

It is important to be ôSun 
Smartõ not just on hot and 
sunny days. There is some UV 
and sun protection attached 
to this weeks newsletter. 

 


